
 

West Dunbartonshire Health & Social Care Partnership Board (Integration 
Joint Board) 
 
Accounts for the period 1 April 2024 to 31 March 2025 
 
Pre-Audit Inspection 

 
Notice is hereby given under Regulation 9 (1) of the Local Authority Accounts (Scotland) 
Regulations 2014 that: 

 

• Copies of the unaudited accounts for the West Dunbartonshire Integrated Joint Board, 
commonly known as West Dunbartonshire Health and Social Care Partnership Board, for 
the period from 1 April 2024 to 31 March 2025 will be available for public inspection, for 15 
working days, in the offices of West Dunbartonshire Council, 16 Church Street, Dumbarton 
G82 1QL, between the hours of 10am and 4pm Monday to Friday, from Monday 30 June 
2025 to Friday 18 July 2025, both days inclusive.  By appointment only – see details below. 
 

• A copy of the accounts will also be available to view on-line at the following website 
www.wdhscp.org.uk during this period. 

 

• Any person interested may inspect a copy of the abstract(s) of the accounts to be audited, 
all books, deeds, contracts, bills, vouchers and receipts related thereto, and may take 
copies (free of charge) of any or all parts of the accounts where this information can be 
provided in electronic format; 

 

• Any person interested may object to the accounts or to any part of those accounts, no later 
than Monday 21 July 2025, by: 

 
o Sending their objection in writing, together with a statement of the grounds thereof, to 

the auditor: Tom Reid, Audit Director, Forvis Mazars LLP at Tom.Reid@mazars.co.uk 
or alternatively to Forvis Mazars LLP, 100 Queen Street, Glasgow G1 3DN; and 
 

o Sending a copy of that objection and statement to the Chief Officer of the Health and 
Social Care Partnership and to any officer of the partnership who may be concerned, 
both at West Dunbartonshire Council, 16 Church Street, Dumbarton G82 1QL or 
alternatively wdhscp@west-dunbarton.gov.uk. 
 

• The auditor shall, if requested by the person objecting, or by an officer of the HSCP who 
may be concerned, afford to that person or officer, as the case may be, an opportunity of 
being heard by the auditor with respect to that objection; and any such person or officer may 
so appear and be heard either personally or by a representative. 

 
Those who wish to inspect the unaudited accounts should make their request for an 
appointment by email to wdhscp@west-dunbarton.gov.uk. 
 
Julie Slavin 
julie.slavin@nhs.scot 
Chief Financial Officer 
West Dunbartonshire Health & Social Care Partnership 

http://www.wdhscp.org.uk/
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